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21st January 2022 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
As part of our ‘All Creatures Great and Small’ topic, we are excited to announce that ‘The Animal 
Man’ will be coming into school on the afternoon of Monday 14th February. 
 
The session will allow children the opportunity to explore some of the animals they have been 
learning about. They will have the opportunity to interact with a range of animals, such as mini 
beasts, snakes, lizards and some mammals. This will be a great experience for the children and will 
embed new leaning from our topic.  
 
The cost of the workshop is £3 per child and we would appreciate it if you could forward the 
payment through ParentMail. The link will be available from 24th January 2022 and can be found in 
the shop. A separate  permission form will also be on ParentMail. 
 
Payments need to be made by 11th February 2022. I would like to point out that we do always 
endeavour to top up short falls where possible, and cancelling is always a last resort, but 
unfortunately if we fail to raise enough funds to cover this experience, then we may have to cancel 
the visit and offer refunds.  
 
 
If you have any questions regarding the visit, then please see a member of the EYFS team. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
 
Mrs Johnson 
EYFS Lead 
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